
WATAB TOWNSHIP SPECIAL MEETING 

Monday, January 10, 2022 – 8:00 am 
 

Review Draft of Ordinance 10:  

Requirement of Benefitting Property Owners to Reimburse the Town for 

Expenses Incurred in Processing Road and Easement Vacation Requests   

 
The Special Meeting for Watab Township was called to order by Chairperson Johnson at 8:01 am. 

 

ROLL CALL 

Board supervisors present in the Town Hall: Julie Johnson, Steve Wollak. Also attending in the Town Hall was Clerk, 
Kathy Sauer. 
 
Discussion took place regarding a draft of Ordinance 10 provided by Township Attorney, Mike Couri.  Clerk Sauer 
will consult with Mr. Couri regarding specific language referring to “property owners” and “petitioners.”  Pending 
outcome, fees and public hearing date will be discussed and set at the Monthly Board Meeting on January 11. 
 
Supervisor Wollak moved to adjourn; Supervisor Johnson seconded; motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 8:14. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Kathy Sauer 
Township Clerk 
 
 
 
        
Julie Johnson, Board Chairperson    Date 
 
 
        
Kathy Sauer, Clerk    Date 

 


